
NOTE - Your name, street address and summary of remarks will be recorded and appear in the Public 
Hearing Meeting Minutes that are posted on the City’s website. 

NOTE - During the period following a Public Hearing, Members of Council must not hear or receive further 
submissions regarding the pending bylaw(s) from the applicant or from any members of the public. 

        PUBLIC HEARING – CHAIR STATEMENT 
  

 
 

 

This Public Hearing is being convened so that Council can hear the views of the 
public with respect to the subject bylaw(s).  Council members may ask questions 
of the proponent or City staff.  Council may not debate the merits of the proposed 
bylaw(s) with individual citizens.   
 
At this Public Hearing, any person present who believes that his or her interests are 
affected by the proposal shall be given an opportunity to be heard.  However, it is 
important that all who speak at this meeting restrict their remarks to matters 
contained within the bylaw(s).  No one will be or, should feel, discouraged or 
prevented from making his or her views known. 
 
Those of you who wish to speak concerning the proposed bylaw(s) will be given the 
opportunity. 
 

The Chair will: 
 
• Ask for Verbal Gallery submissions  

*If you wish to speak, come up to the presentation desk, push the 
microphone button, state your full name and address for the record, proceed 
with your submission. 

 
• Ask for a second round of Verbal Gallery submissions 
 
• Third and final call for submissions 

 
After this Public Hearing has concluded, Council intends to review the Development 
Services Manager’s recommendations publicly at a future Council meeting. 
 
During the course of a Public Hearing, please remain quiet, regardless of whether 
you are in favour or opposed to any particular application or argument. This allows 
others whose views may differ from yours, to feel free to express themselves in as 
impartial a forum as possible. 


